
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Farmer, Raymond <rfarmer@doi.sc.gov>

Date: 8/4/2014 11:33:49 AM
Subject: RE: SC Wind and Hail Association

Thank you for the update. Please let me know if you need anything. 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Raymond Farmer [mailto:RFarmer@doi.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 3:30 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: SC Wind and Hail Association

Katherine:

To follow up on our conversation this afternoon, the other Hilton Head person on the Windpool Board is an insurance 
agent, Jimmy Rowe of Kinghorn Insurance. There are six consumer representatives on the board. Insurance agents 
represent consumers.

There is one other insurance agent, from Charleston, on the board. The three remaining consumer folks have no 
affiliation with insurance agents or companies.

Thanks for your help and insight as we fill the last consumer representative spot with a person from Hilton Head.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Ray
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